Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Subject: FW: QUESTION? Project on youth and digital inclusion - Vancouver, March 13-14, 2020

From: Glumac, Rick < s.17

Sent: March 4, 2020 3:23 PM

To: Tomnuk, Cindy LASS:EX <Cindy.Tomnuk@leg.bc.ca>

Cc: Tan, Alyson JTT:EX <Alyson.Tan@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: QUESTION? Project on youth and digital inclusion - Vancouver, March 13-14, 2020

I'm happy to participate in this. | can meet ahead and also be guest speaker. It would be helpful to have some
speaking notes on the subject matter.

Thanks,

Rick Glumac

From: Tomnuk, Cindy

Sent: March 4, 2020 2:50 PM

To: Glumac, Rick

Subject: QUESTION? Project on youth and digital inclusion - Vancouver, March 13-14, 2020

Good morning Rick,

Alyson, had put this on my radar as per you being a guest speaker and this group meeting with you while they are in
Vancouver next week. | spoke with them yesterday and they have came back asking if you would meet with them while
they are in Vancouver next week on either the 11" or 12'" of March in afternoon or if you can be at their event on the
13" of March as a guest speaker.

| am currently waiting for details as to what that looks like Alyson had suggested if your interested perhaps introductory
remarks. Please find below the communication originally forwarded with more details.

Please advise your preference in either meeting with them or being a guest speaker or both?
Kind regards,

Cindy

&

ACindy Tomnuk| Legislative Assistant / Office Coordinator
| New Democrat BC Government Caucus
1
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T: 250-356-0592 | cindyv.tomnuk(@leg.be.ca | www.bendpeaucus.ca

From: Rayroux, Antoine <Antoine.Rayroux.extern@goethe.de>

Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020 1:32 PM

To: Glumac.MLA, Rick <Rick.Glumac.MLA@Ieg.bc.ca>

Subject: Project on youth and digital inclusion - Vancouver, March 13-14, 2020

Dear Mr. Glumac,

I am reaching out to you and your office in relation to a Canada-Europe project on youth and digital inclusion
that | currently work with - and which is coming to Vancouver on March 13-14, 2020. | would very much like
to get in touch with your colleagues to explore how the Legislative Assembly of BC may be able to support us
in that regard.

The Goethe Institute (the German cultural institute in Canada) is implementing this project that connects
youth/civil society from across Canada and Europe to discuss digital evolutions and how they transform our
lives as human beings and engaged citizens. The project does so through a series of 24-hour long events
("thinkathons"), during which we bring together dozens of young adults (18-30) who have the opportunity to
share their thoughts, raise their concerns, and formulate a series of policy recommendations, which we then
share with relevant policy stakeholders. You can consult out our website to learn more, and | also attach

a one-pager about the project for your convenience.

Following two successful events in Montreal-Brussels and Edmonton-Milan, our project will stop in Vancouver
and Madrid on March 13-14, to discuss youth and digital inclusion in the context of "smart cities."

Being both a MLA for the Vancouver region, a member of the standing committee on children and youth, and
a tech professional, | believe that your expertise on the matter would be of the utmost relevance. Of course, |
would love to send you a formal invitation letter to take part in our event as guest speaker and share your
thoughts with our young local participants. More broadly, | would appreciate any information that you could
share with me regarding relevant ongoing policy initiatives or consultations on youth, digital inclusion and
cities that we should be aware of, and any advice on local stakeholders we should reach out in order to
discuss our project and its results.

Please do not hesitate to get back to me. | would be happy to schedule a follow up phone call with your
team to discuss the project further.
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Kind regards,

Antoine Rayroux

Antoine Rayroux, PhD

Political Outreach Coordinator
Goethe-Institut Montreal

Tel: +1 514 589 8578 | LinkedIn | Twitter
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Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Sent: March 19, 2020 10:28 AM

To: Tan, Alyson JEDC:EX

Cc: Tomnuk, Cindy LASS:EX

Subject: Re: PNWER Executive officer call on COVID19 Response and US-Canada Border

| would like to attend this meeting and would welcome a pre-brief today.
Thanks,

Rick Glumac
Parliamentary Secretary for Technology

From: Tan, Alyson JEDC:EX

Sent: March-19-20 8:04 AM

To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Cc: Tomnuk, Cindy LASS:EX

Subject: FW: PNWER Executive officer call on COVID19 Response and US-Canada Border

Hi PS Glumac,

Please let me know if you will be joining this call. Craig would like to host a pre-brief in advance.
Best,

Alyson

From: Matt Morrison <matt.morrison@pnwer.org>

Sent: March 18, 2020 8:23 PM

Subject: PNWER Executive officer call on COVID19 Response and US-Canada Border

The world has drastically changed since our last call two weeks ago. As a result of emergency measures being
implemented in every jurisdiction, Senator Mike Cuffe, and MLA Richard Gotfried would like to have a call
with the Executive members and staff who can join us this Friday at 8:00am Pacific to discuss the following:

1) Information on what each jurisdiction is doing to prevent the spread of the virus; including disaster plans,
recovery plans, and we can learn from each other on how to best handle the shared challenges we face in the

region.

2) The border closure for non essential travel and tourism; and a discussion about both country's plans for an
emergency stimulus package

3) Discussion of timelines for decisions on the Summit, LEHI, and Capital visits. It is clear that PNWER will
NOT be going to Ottawa April 20-22.
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Conference Call Dial In Instructions
Friday, March 20 at 8:00am (Pacific)
Conference Call Number s.15; .17

We greatly apologize for this being a last minute request, and certainly understand if you are already
scheduled during this time. However, please feel free to have someone sit in on the call on your behalf if you
can. Thank you! Notes will be circulated following the call on Friday.

Sincerely,
Matt, Brandon, and Senator Mike Cuffe

Matt Morrison

Executive Director

Pacific NorthWest Economic Region (PNWER)
World Trade Center West

2200 Alaskan Way, Suite 460
Seattle, WA 98121

URL: www.pnwer.org

Tel: (206) 443-7723

Cell: (206) 399-4026

Fax: (206) 443-7703

Email: matt.morrison@pnwer.org

The Pacific NorthWest Economic Region (PNWER) is a public/private non-profit created by statute in 1991 by the states
of Alaska, Idaho, Oregon, Montana and Washington, the Canadian provinces of British Columbia, Alberta,
Saskatchewan, and the Yukon and Northwest Territories.

For more information on PNWER's working groups, programs, and projects click here: www.pnwer.org.
PNWER's Economic Leadership Forum was held in Seattle Nov. 17-19, 2019; and PNWER's 2020 Annual
Summit will be in Big Sky, Montana July 19 - 23, 2020

http://www.pnwer.org/
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Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

From: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Sent: March 25, 2020 5:12 PM

To: Tan, Alyson JEDC:EX; Windrim, Craig IGRS:EX

Cc: Szabo, Maria JEDC:EX

Subject: Re: FOR SIGNATURE: PNWER Dues Letter

Hey Craig, what the reason for the s.13 being taken out?
Thanks,

Rick Glumac

Parliamentary Secretary for Technology

From: Tan, Alyson JEDC:EX

Sent: March-24-20 3:59 PM

To: Glumac, Rick JEDC:EX

Cc: Szabo, Maria JEDC:EX

Subject: FOR SIGNATURE: PNWER Dues Letter

Hi PS Glumac,

Please see dues letter for your review and signature. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,

Alyson

From: Windrim, Craig IGRS:EX <Craig.Windrim@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: March 24, 2020 3:09 PM

To: Tan, Alyson JEDC:EX <Alyson.Tan@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Periwal, Sukumar IGRS:EX <Sukumar.Periwal@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: PNWER Dues Letter - for PSG review, sign

Alyson,

We have our dues letter ready for PSG to review and sign before we send in with the cheque for 2020.

In terms of how we arrived at priorities for this year, besides COVID-189,
5.13: 5.16

This has been reviewed and approved by our Deputy Minister at IGRS.
Can you elevate appropriately and get PSG’s review and signature as soon as is reasonable.

Happy to answer any questions.

5.13: 5.16
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Sincerely,

Craig Windrim
Manager, U.S. Relations
Intergovernmental Relations Secretariat | Government of British Columbia

+1 (250) 508-3264
620 Superior Street, Victoria, B.C., V8V1V2
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